
 

CAMPUS NOTIFICATIONS: 
CONSTRUCTION IN PROCESS 

 

 

ONGOING ADA PATHWAY WORK: SPRING 2022 
Continuing, Monday, January 17th, ADA paths will be blocked off to be seal coated and are expected to continue through 
the Spring Semester. Pathway repairs will take place around the middle and South end of campus.  Please see the map 
for dates and locations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Facilities Customer Service at 916.278.6242 

 during regular business hours: Monday-Friday, 9am- 4pm. 


